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TO: Honorable Jane Nelson, Chair, Senate Committee on Finance
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB1571 by Campbell (Relating to recovery audits of payments made by state agencies to

vendors.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

This bill would amend Chapter 2115 of the Government Code, relating to recovery audits of
payments made by state agencies to vendors. This analysis assumes implementation of the bill
could be absorbed within existing resources. Based on the analysis of the Comptroller of Public
Accounts, the provisions of the bill could result in an increase in audit collections; however, the
amount of that increase cannot be determined.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts
LBB Staff: WP, KK, LCO, CMa
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